
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Wednesday April 23, 2025 

 

Call to Order: Mr. Seal welcomed everyone to the April SAC meeting and called the meeting 
to order at 3:33 p.m. 

Members in Attendance: Dr. Joy Reichenberg, Richard Seal, DeArmas Graham, Erica Foster, 
Dana Johnston, Samantha Horton, Jennifer Carlton, Beth Boackle, Elizabeth Kanak, Katie 
Lindsey, Valerie Foster, Amy Grimm  

Guests in Attendance:  

SAC Minutes:   The March minutes were shared and approved as written with no corrections 
being made.  

Treasurer’s Report: Mrs. Johnston shared that the current balance sits at $0 for the SAC 
account, and the Florida Recognition account is currently at $606.16.  

Principal’s Report:   

Dr. Reichenberg thanked everyone for attending today’s meeting.  There are lots of exciting 
activities happening at JCE.  Our STAR testing has just ended for grades Kindergarten 
through second grade.  Students in grades three through five will begin FAST testing on May 
1st.  We are excited to share that there will be a Pre-K classroom at our school next year.  
The district budget meeting recently took place to determine classroom positions and 
numbers for next year.  There will be some changes in classroom locations to make schedules 
more efficient.  Thank you for supporting our recent Jag Jam fundraiser.  Jag Jam was a 
great success.  We are looking forward to many fun and exciting end of the year activities to 
culminate an amazing school year.  Please be sure you are a registered volunteer so you may 
attend these great events.  

  

Old Business:   

a. K-3 Brain Pop has been renewed.  It is being actively used by students and teachers. 

 

 



New Business:   

There was no new business to share at today’s meeting.    

The meeting was adjourned at 3:37 p.m. by Mr. Seal.  Our next meeting will take place on 
Microsoft Teams or in person on Wednesday, May 28, 2025.  

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


